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Key Dates

Enrichment 
Week Begins: 
Monday 14th 
July

Summer 
Holidays begin 
Monday 21st 
July 

First day of the 
Autumn Term: 
Wednesday 3rd 
September 
2025

NEXT WEEK 
ASSEMBLY 

FOCUS:

Enrichment 
Week

Almost There! Five Days Until Summer! Can 
you believe it? We're down to the final five 
school days of the year. What a great year it's 
been, and we're ready to finish strong with a 
fun-filled Enrichment Week.

Key Dates

● Enrichment Week Begins: Monday, July 
14th

● Summer Holidays Begin: Monday, July 
21st

● Results Day: Thursday, August 21st
● First Day of Autumn Term: We'll share 

details on arrangements for the new 
term before the end of the summer 
holidays.

Important Updates for Enrichment Week

We're all really looking forward to the exciting 
trips and activities planned for Enrichment 
Week! With the warm weather set to 
continue, please make sure students come 
prepared.

● Stay Hydrated & Protected: Students 
should bring a refillable drink bottle 
and sunscreen to apply regularly, 
whether they're in school or offsite.

https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/uploads/files/term-dates-and-holiday-2024-25.pdf
https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/uploads/files/term-dates-and-holiday-2024-25.pdf
https://www.stdunstansschool.com/news-and-activities/extra-curricular-activities.htm
https://www.stdunstansschool.com/news-and-activities/extra-curricular-activities.htm
https://www.stdunstansschool.com/news-and-activities/extra-curricular-activities.htm
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● Dress code: There's no school uniform requirement for 
Enrichment Week activities or trips. Please ensure students 
dress appropriately for a school setting and for their specific 
activities. Trip leaders will provide any further details.

● Trip Times: For those going on trips, please double-check 
departure and return times carefully. We'll keep families 
updated on any delays via our social media channels and 
website.

Good luck to all our Year 10s participating in work experience next 
week. If you have any questions regarding trips, activities or work 
experience please don't hesitate to get in touch.

End-of-Term Reminders

● Library Books: Please return all library books before 
Enrichment Week. Don't forget, you can also nominate our 
school for the National Book Tokens prize to help us get more 
great books for our library!

● Uniform Donations: Our wonderful PTA is collecting 
good-condition, no-longer-needed uniforms to support other 
families. You can drop these off at reception anytime. We'll 
announce specific donation and collection dates soon for 
families looking to donate or pick up items for the new 
academic year.
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Celebrating an Amazing Year

What a fantastic way to cap off the year! Last Friday, our whole 
school community gathered to celebrate the many achievements 
of our students. It was wonderful to see so many recognised for 
their hard work and dedication.

A huge well done to the 250+ students who attended our 
Celebration Carnival on Friday. This special event was for everyone 
who reached 500 positive points and/or maintained 96% or above 
attendance for the entire year. It was a brilliant way to celebrate 
collective and individual successes. A big thank you to Ms. 
Hutchinson for organising such a memorable event and to our 
fantastic PTA for their support!

Throughout the year, we've encouraged students to collect as 
many "On Track" points as possible, and the results are incredible. 
As a school, we've accumulated a massive total of 272,400 points! 
This truly reflects the commitment and hard work of all our students. 
Well done everyone.

This newsletter is packed with examples of individual and collective 
achievements. We're very proud of everyone mentioned and 
celebrated. A special congratulations goes to Amy in Year 9—we 
were all very proud to hear about her success in the European 
Water Skiing Championships. What an amazing achievement!

I look forward to sending you one final update next week.

Best wishes,

P. Balkwill



Sports Day 2025
We had an incredible Sports Day this year, filled with 
energy, enthusiasm and great performances from 
all our students.

Morning Events:

High jump, long jump, discus, shot put, and javelin 
threw us into action with some fantastic 
performances across the board.

Afternoon Events:

The excitement continued with the track events, the 
tutor group egg and spoon race, and fierce tug of 
war battles!

We are so proud of how all the students conducted 
themselves throughout the day, they were all 
respectful and supportive of each other.

A huge thank you to Miss Pengelly, Mr Waugh and 
the rest of the PE team for organising such a smooth 
and successful event.

Winning Tutor Groups:

Year 7: 7AHA

Year 8: 8JMA

Year 9: 9CPE

Year 10: joint 10SMO and 10GLE

Well done to everyone who participated – you 
made the day a true celebration of sport and 
teamwork.
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Year 7&8 Maths Challenge

On Friday, a team of our most talented Year 7 and 8 
mathematicians represented the school in the annual 
Trust Mathematics Competition.

The team performed brilliantly, securing an impressive 
third place out of nine participating schools.

We are incredibly proud of their hard work, teamwork 
and problem-solving skills. Well done!



Year 7&8 Summer Reading Challenge

Maintaining reading practice is really important over the 
summer holidays to make sure all the progress made 
during term time doesn’t slip away! 

Over the holidays, Year 7 and 8 have been set a 
reading challenge. It is essential that they complete at 
least the red section on the sheet, but if they can do 
more, that would be amazing.

We will be retesting students’ reading ages when we 
start back in the autumn term and it without regular 
practice, reading ages can dip considerably and make 
the school year harder to digest. 

We thank you for your support with this over the 
holidays. We appreciate things are busy but we’ve 
made sure we’ve set manageable tasks. 



Glastonbury in Bloom

Last week we took part in the Glastonbury in Bloom 
competition where we showcased our herb garden; 
Amy’s Memorial Garden; flower displays and the 
vegetable beds.

We are proud of our students who have worked on 
this and await our feedback!

Thank you to everyone who donated things to help 
our garden, it has been lovely to see it all literally 
coming to life, and has been a really rewarding 
process to undertake with our students.



Library Nominations

National Book Tokens are running their annual school 
prize and we need your help.

To be in with a chance of winning £1000 for our school 
library, we need as many nominations as we can get, 
and we’d be very grateful if you could nominate us via 
the link below.

It is free to enter and you’ll also be in with a chance of 
winning an £100 book voucher if our school wins.

Please write our school name AND Glastonbury, BA6 9BY 
in the nominations box as there are other St Dunstan’s 
schools across the UK. 

Thank you so much for your help and support, and 
fingers crossed. 

National Book Tokens Nomination Page

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize?utm_medium=email&utm_source=nbt&utm_campaign=20250604-schools&utm_content=schools-prize


Library Books Notice 

All library books should now have been returned to the 
library to avoid any lost book fines in September. Emails 
have been sent to students and parents about overdue 
books throughout the year with ample warning given to 
return, but we understand that recently acquired current 
loans may have slipped through the cracks for some 
keen readers.

If your child still has a library book, or you find one hidden 
on your shelves during the summer holidays, please email 
secretary@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk and ensure the book 
is returned on the first day of school to avoid any issues 
(or return to the office in Enrichment Week).

For anyone who hasn’t got a library card, we 
wholeheartedly encourage you to get one for free to 
open up all libraries in Somerset to you, including ebooks 
and audiobooks via the free BorrowBox app, linked with 
your library account. It is so important that we keep local 
libraries alive as they are essential to our communities!

We hope you have a wonderful summer, happy reading!

WELL DONE to St Dunstan’s students 
for checking out/renewing books 
3464 times this academic year! 
Amazing numbers, shows how 
many readers we have here. Keep 
up the good work!

mailto:secretary@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk


Year 11 BTC Enrolment

Enrolment for Bridgwater and Taunton College 
are now open! Students who have accepted 
their places will have received an email with an 
invitation to enrol. 

There are a couple of areas that haven’t opened 
just yet, such as electrical and vocational 
pathways but they’ll be open very soon.



Student Spotlight

A HUGE congratulations to Amy, our Year 9 student, 
who has just returned from mainland Europe, where she 
has won 3rd place in the European Water Ski 
Championships…WOW!

Whilst competing, she had the opportunity to meet so 
many amazing people and make new friends from 
around the world. She’s been learning different 
languages, enjoying her time training and bonding with 
fellow athletes.

Amy is the embodiment of our TRACK values with such 
resilience and ambition. We are so proud of her and 
can’t wait to follow her future successes for we’re 
certain there’ll be many.



PTA Uniform Request

Uniforms wanted

As exams finish and the school year nears its end, 
please donate any no-longer-needed, good 
condition uniforms or PE kit to the PTA who will pass 
them on free of charge to anyone who needs them. 
Current revision guides would also be welcomed.

Blazers and PE kits are especially in demand.

We’re really grateful for your donations, they go a 
long way to helping our students and make a real 
difference. 

Items can be left at reception at any time. Thank you 
so much for your help.

If you are in need of an item, please contact the PTA 
at stdunstanscommunitypta@gmail.com



Local Summer Activities











Organised & 
Proactive 

Bringing the correct equipment, kit and 
uniform
Meeting deadlines
Working on tasks independently and 
completing homework to a high standard

Neat & Tidy 
work 

Smart, well presented books demonstrating 
your best work

Tenacity 
Trying your hardest, rising to challenges,  
having a 'can do' attitude, working out 
solutions and taking ownership of your 
learning

Ready, 
Respectful and 
Responsible  

Being a role model by consistently 
demonstrating our basic expectations 

Answering, 
reading  and 
listening like an 
expert 

Sophisticated full sentence answers using 
technical terms
Following along, tracking the text and ready 
to read aloud in class.  
Reading widely and for pleasure 
Listening and considering the views of others 
Taking in turns to respond 

Contributing to 
the class 

Playing an active role in every lesson
Attention to the speaker, sat up straight, arms 
still, pens down
Teacher focused 

Kindness & 
Community 
minded 

Caring, polite, looking after one another and 
the  site
Speaking with kindness and respect
Supporting staff and other students to create 
a positive learning environment for all


